

WEEK BEGINNING: 30.01.2023

THIS WEEK'S LEARNING

We have an exciting week ahead of vs. We will continue learning about global warming and will start reading a wonderful book called 'Dear Greenpeace'. We will then write our very own letters to Greenpeace!

We will also be learning all about the news and will be using iPads to make our very own news broadcasts About global warming!



During phonics, we will continue to learn new sounds and consolidate the ones we have already learnt. While in maths, we will be exploring and representing patterns within numbers up to 10.

We will continue to celebrate Lunar New Year! Last week the children enjoyed cooking noodles, making lanterns and learning to use chopsticks!

The children have been so keen and eager to learn about different people's Beliefs. It's fantastic!



Star Moments



We are using choosticks!



We made chinese lanterns





Hove Fit Friday



I made a puzzle!

Well done to all of the Reception children for their amazing efforts with behaviour and attitudes towards learning. This week, our happy leaves go out to:

RA: - Annie: - For making excellent progress in her phonics and always trying her best! You are now spelling using your Fred Fingers and reading some red words. Wow, well done!

RB: - Chace - for demonstrating growth through his communication, Chace is now able to identify when he wants many different things, Great progress!

RSM: - Hidaayah - for demonstrating growth in all areas particularly in phonics. Hidaayah can even write whole sentences and knows many special friend sounds! Keep it up!

Attendance



Please bring your child in everyday so that no learning is missed.

Don't forget...

- Come to school on time to have breakfast with your friends and sing-along!
- Please ensure your child has a set of spare clothes in their bag as well as wellies. This is really important as the weather is very wet and lots of learning happens outdoors.
- All your child's belongings must be clearly labelled to avoid things being misplaced.
- Please keep on sharing your WOW moments from home on Tapestry. It was lovely to see a boy in RB exploring on his new globe at home! It was great to read how excited he was to find out more facts about the emperor penguin. Well done!

Mmml

READING BOOKS WILL NOW BE CHANGED ON A TUESDAY!

Mathletics



Over to you. HOME LEARNING

- Practise writing your name everyday.
- Complete the weekly mathletics an phonics homework Please see your class teacher if you have unclarities.
- Practise reading and writing the week's sounds.
- Read a story book everyday and complete a comment in your reading record.
- Remember to complete The Earth Our Home learning project by February half term!

Keep in touch



reception1@star.newham.sch.uk



@Star Primary





